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only to provide a detailed view of their activities at one particular moment in
time, but also to be based largely on the writings and self-representations of
Buddhist nuns themselves. This perspective is made possible by the preservation of
collections of "discourse records" (yulu) of seven officially designated female
Chan masters in a seventeenth-century printing of the Chinese Buddhist Canon
rarely used in English-language scholarship. The collections contain records of
religious sermons and exchanges, letters, prose pieces, and poems, as well as
biographical and autobiographical accounts of various kinds. Supplemental sources
by Chan monks and male literati from the same region and period make a detailed
re-creation of the lives of these eminent nuns possible. Beata Grant brings to her
study background in Chinese literature, Chinese Buddhism, and Chinese women’s
studies. She is able to place the seven women, all of whom were active in
Jiangnan, in their historical, religious, and cultural contexts, while allowing
them, through her skillful translations, to speak in their own voices. Together
these women offer an important, but until now virtually unexplored, perspective on
seventeenth-century China, the history of female monasticism in China, and the
contributionof Buddhist nuns to the history of Chinese women’s writing.
The Complete Book of Colleges 2021 Princeton Review 2020-07-03 The MEGA-GUIDE to
1,349 COLLEGES AND UNIVERSITIES! Kick off your college search with this
comprehensive guidebook to public and private schools, offering profiles with
crucial info on admissions, academics, financial aid, and more! No one knows
colleges better than The Princeton Review! Inside The Complete Book of Colleges,
2021, you'll find meticulously researched information that will help you narrow
the search for the best college for you. Each of the 1,349 user-friendly profiles
answers your questions, including: * How much are tuition and other student fees
and costs? * What types of financial aid are available, and when are the
applications due? * What do admissions officers look for most in test scores and
recommendations? * Which majors are the most popular and have the highest
enrollment? * What is housing like, and how accessible is technology on campus? *
What are the key campus organizations, athletics, and student activities? * How
selective is the school? * Plus! Indexes based on cost, selectivity, and size that
will help you narrow your search Get a leg up on your college search with this
easy-to-use, comprehensive, and savvy guidebook from the experts at The Princeton
Review.
The Collaborative Economy in Action: European Perspectives Andrzej Klimczuk
2021-10-04 The book titled The Collaborative Economy in Action: European

Private, the Public, and the Published Barbara Couture 2004-05 At the 2003 "Rock
the Vote" debate, one of the questions posed by a student to the eight Democratic
candidates for the presidential nomination was "have you ever used marijuana?"
Amazingly, all but one of the candidates voluntarily answered the question. Add to
this example the multiple ways in which we now see public intrusion into private
lives (security cameras, electronic access to personal data, scanning and
"wanding" at the airport) or private self-exposure in public forums (cell phones,
web cams, confessional talk shows, voyeuristic "reality" TV). That matters so
private could be treated as legitimate-in some cases even vital-for public
discourse indicates how intertwined the realms of private and public have become
in our era. Reverse examples exist as well. Around the world, public authorities
look the other way while individual rights are abused--calling it a private
matter--or officials appeal to sectarian morés to justify discrimination in public
policies. The authors of The Private, the Public, and the Published feel that
scholarship needs to explore and understand this phenomenon, and needs to address
it in the college classroom. There are consequences of conflating public and
private, they argue--consequences that have implications especially for what is
known as the public good. The changing distinctions between "private" and
"public," and the various practices of private and public expression, are explored
in these essays with an eye toward what they teach us about those consequences and
implications.
Eminent Nuns Beata Grant 2008-07-01 The seventeenth century is generally
acknowledged as one of the most politically tumultuous but culturally creative
periods of late imperial Chinese history. Scholars have noted the profound effect
on, and literary responses to, the fall of the Ming on the male literati elite.
Also of great interest is the remarkable emergence beginning in the late Ming of
educated women as readers and, more importantly, writers. Only recently beginning
to be explored, however, are such seventeenth-century religious phenomena as "the
reinvention" of Chan Buddhism—a concerted effort to revive what were believed to
be the traditional teachings, texts, and practices of "classical" Chan. And, until
now, the role played by women in these religious developments has hardly been
noted at all. Eminent Nuns is an innovative interdisciplinary work that brings
together several of these important seventeenth-century trends. Although Buddhist
nuns have been a continuous presence in Chinese culture since early medieval times
and the subject of numerous scholarly studies, this book is one of the first not
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Perspectives is one of the important outcomes of the COST Action CA16121, From
Sharing to Caring: Examining the Socio-Technical Aspects of the Collaborative
Economy (short name: Sharing and Caring; sharingandcaring.eu) that was active
between March 2017 and September 2021. The Action was funded by the European
Cooperation in Science and Technology - COST (www.cost.eu/actions/CA16121). The
main objective of the COST Action Sharing and Caring is the development of a
European network of researchers and practitioners interested in investigating the
collaborative economy models, platforms, and their socio-technological
implications. The network involves scholars, practitioners, communities, and
policymakers. The COST Action Sharing and Caring helped to connect research
initiatives across Europe and enabled scientists to develop their ideas by
collaborating with peers. This collaboration opportunity represented a boost for
the participants' research, careers, and innovation potential. The main aim of
this book is to provide a comprehensive overview of the collaborative economy (CE)
in European countries with a variety of its aspects for a deeper understanding of
the phenomenon as a whole. For this reason, in July 2017, an open call for country
reports was distributed among the members of the COST Action Sharing and Caring.
Representatives of the member countries were invited to produce short country
reports covering: definition(s) of the CE; types and models of the CE; key
stakeholders involved; as well as legislation and technological tools relevant for
the CE. Submitted reports varied in length and regarding the level of detail
included, in accordance with how much information was available in each respective
country at the time of writing. Editors of the book have compiled these early
reports into a summary report, which was intended as a first step in mapping the
state of the CE in Europe. The Member Countries Report on the Collaborative
Economy, edited by Gaia Mosconi, Agnieszka Lukasiewicz, and Gabriela Avram (2018)
that was published on the Sharing and Caring website, represented its first
synergetic outcome and provided an overview of the CE phenomenon as interpreted
and manifested in each of the countries part of the network. Additionally, Sergio
Nassare-Aznar, Kosjenka Dumančić, and Giulia Priora compiled a Preliminary Legal
Analysis of Country Reports on Cases of Collaborative Economy (2018). In 2018,
after undertaking an analysis of the previous reports' strengths and weaknesses,
the book editors issued a call for an updated version of these country reports.
Prof. Ann Light advised the editorial team, proposing a new format for country
reports and 4000 words limit. The template included: Introduction, Definition, Key
Questions, Examples, Illustration, Context, Developments, Issues, Other Major
Players, and Relevant Literature. The new template was approved by the Management
Committee in October 2018. The task force that had supported the production of the
first series of country reports (Dimitar Trajanov, Maria del Mar Alonso, Bálint
Balázs, Kosjenka Dumančić, and Gabriela Avram) acted as mentors for the team of
authors in each country. The final reports arrived at the end of 2018, bringing
the total number of submissions to 30 (twenty-nine European countries plus
Georgia). A call for book editors was issued, and a new editorial team was formed
by volunteers from the participants of the COST Action: Andrzej Klimczuk, Vida
Česnuityte, Cristina Miguel, Santa Mijalche, Gabriela Avram, Bori Simonovits,
Bálint Balázs, Kostas Stefanidis, and Rafael Laurenti. The editorial team
organized the double-blind reviews of reports and communicated to the authors the
requirements for improving their texts. After reviews, the authors submitted
updated versions of their country reports providing up-to-date interdisciplinary
analysis on the state of the CE in 2019, when the reports were collected. During
the final phase, the chapters were again reviewed by the lead editors together
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with all editorial team members. At the time, the intention was to update these
reports again just before the end of the COST Action Sharing and Caring in 2021
and to produce a third edition. However, the COVID-19 pandemic changed these
plans. Thus, this final volume was created by 82 scholars-editors and
contributors-and consists of reports on 27 countries participating in the COST
Action.
India's New Capitalists H. Damodaran 2008-06-25 In order to do business
effectively in contemporary South Asia, it is necessary to understand the culture,
the ethos, and the region's new trading communities. In tracing the modern-day
evolution of business communities in India, this book uses social history to
systematically document and understand India's new entrepreneurial groups.
The Tyranny of Metrics Jerry Z. Muller 2019-04-30 How the obsession with
quantifying human performance threatens business, medicine, education,
government—and the quality of our lives Today, organizations of all kinds are
ruled by the belief that the path to success is quantifying human performance,
publicizing the results, and dividing up the rewards based on the numbers. But in
our zeal to instill the evaluation process with scientific rigor, we've gone from
measuring performance to fixating on measuring itself—and this tyranny of metrics
now threatens the quality of our organizations and lives. In this brief,
accessible, and powerful book, Jerry Muller uncovers the damage metrics are
causing and shows how we can begin to fix the problem. Filled with examples from
business, medicine, education, government, and other fields, the book explains why
paying for measured performance doesn't work, why surgical scorecards may increase
deaths, and much more. But Muller also shows that, when used as a complement to
judgment based on personal experience, metrics can be beneficial, and he includes
an invaluable checklist of when and how to use them. The result is an essential
corrective to a harmful trend that increasingly affects us all.
The Dead Sea Scrolls Weston Fields 2013-03-09 Who discovered the Dead Sea Scrolls?
When and where were they discovered? How were they saved? Who has them now? Will
more be discovered? Have all the scrolls been published? Are some still hidden
away? Were there conspiracies to suppress some scrolls? How do the scrolls affect
Christianity and Judaism? How similar are the biblical scrolls to our Bible today?
These and other questions are answered in The Dead Sea Scrolls, A Short History,
which offers information from exclusive interviews and unpublished archives.
Robert Ludlum's (TM) The Bourne Objective Eric Van Lustbader 2010-06-01 A Jason
Bourne novel from the #1 New York Times bestselling author Facing down mercenaries
in Africa, Jason Bourne witnesses the death of an art dealer named Tracy Atherton.
Her killing dredges up snatches of Bourne's impaired memory, in particular the
murder of a young woman on Bali who entrusted him with a strangely engraved ringan artifact of such powerful significance that people have killed to obtain it.
Now he's determined to find the ring's owner and purpose. But Bourne never knows
what terrible acts he'll discover he committed when he digs into the past. The
trail will lead him through layers of conspiracy to a vicious Russian mercenary,
Leonid Arkadin, who was also a graduate of the Central Intelligence training
program Treadstone. A covert course designed to create ruthless assassins for
C.I., it was shuttered by Congress for corruption. Yet before it was dismantled,
it produced Bourne and Arkadin, giving them equal skills, equal force, and equal
cunning. As Bourne's destiny circles closer to Arkadin's, it becomes clear that
the eventual collision of these men is not of their own making. Someone else has
been watching and manipulating them. Someone who wants to know, Who is the more
deadly agent?
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Kabbalah, Magic, and the Great Work of Self-transformation Lyam Thomas Christopher
2006 Based on an innovative blend of Kabbalah and magic, a step-by-step program
toward spiritual attainment guides readers through each level of the the Golden
Dawn system of ritual magic and its corresponding sphere in the Kabbalah Tree of
Life. Original. 10,000 first printing.
For Want of Water Sasha Pimentel 2017-10-17 Searing verses set on the Mexican
border about war and addiction, love and sexual violence, grief and loss, from an
American Book Award–winning author. Selected by Gregory Pardlo as winner of the
National Poetry Series. El Paso is one of the safest cities in the United States,
while across the river, Ciudad Juárez suffers a history of femicides and a
horrific drug war. Witnessing this, a Filipina’s life unravels as she tries to
love an addict, the murders growing just a city—but the breadth of a country—away.
This collection weaves the personal with recent history, the domestic with the
tragic, asking how much “a body will hold,” reaching from the border to the poet’s
own Philippines. These poems thirst in the desert, want for water, searching the
brutal and tender territories between bodies, families, and nations.
Effective Public Relations Scott M. Cutlip 1962
Effective Public Relations Glen M. Broom 2008 For courses in Introductory Public
Relations. Cutlip & Center offers students the gold standard in public relations,
providing the most up-to-date reference in the market. In the new edition, Glen
Broom continues the work of Cutlip and Center by providing the most up-to-date
reference for students.
Exploring Writing John Langan 2007
Human Factors Psychology P.A. Hancock 1987-10-01 This book is a collection of
contemporary applications of psychological insights into practical human factors
issues. The topics are arranged largely according to an information
processing/energetic approach to human behavior. Consideration is also given to
human-computer interaction and organizational design.
Lithuanian Horses Mindaugas Bertasius 2009-03-01 Lithuanian horses are part of
Lithuania's cultural heritage. Horse lovers, professionals and amateurs, know
about the old horse breed ?emaitukas. Though ?emaitukai gave the beginning of
three breeds: Trakehner, Lithuanian Heavy Draught Horses and ?emaitukas the heavytype, they themselves were on the edge of the xtinct many times. This book
illuminates the common history of a Lithuanian and a horse in various aspects. The
appearance of ?emaitukas and other Lithuanian horse breeds, their diffusion, the
condition of equestrian sports and horse-breeding perspectives in Lithuania are
reviewed in this stunning book.
The Rabbit Who Wants to Fall Asleep Carl-Johan Forssén Ehrlin 2014-04-08 "The
magical book that will have your kids asleep in minutes." —The New York Post This
groundbreaking #1 international bestseller is sure to calm racing minds and make
bedtime easy and fun for kids and parents! Do you struggle with getting your child
to fall asleep? Do anxiety or worries ever interfere with bedtime? Join parents
all over the world who have embraced The Rabbit Who Wants to Fall Asleep as their
new nightly routine. When Roger can’t fall asleep, Mommy Rabbit takes him to see
Uncle Yawn, who knows just what to do. Children will join Roger on his journey and
be lulled to sleep alongside their new friend. Carl-Johan Forssén Ehrlin’s simple
story uses a unique and distinct language pattern that will help your child relax
and fall asleep—at bedtime or naptime. Reclaim bedtime today! “A book whose
powerfully soporific effects my son is helpless to resist.” —The New York Times
New York Times Bestseller USA Today Bestseller Publishers Weekly Bestseller
Translated into 46 Languages “On the cover of [The Rabbit Who Wants to Fall
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Asleep] there’s a sign that reads, ‘I can make anyone fall asleep’—and that’s a
promise sleep-deprived parents can’t resist.” —NPR “For many parents, getting kids
to fall asleep can be a nightmare. But [The Rabbit Who Wants to Fall Asleep] . . .
promises to make the process easier and help kids to drift off to sleep faster.”
—CBS News
Critical Issues in South African Education Charl C. Wolhuter 2020-12-31 The main
thesis of this book is that, given that South African education faces major
challenges, the BRICS (Brazil, Russia, India, China and South Africa)
constellation of states offers — thus far overlooked — a valuable tertium
comparationis, a source of international comparative perspectives, to inform the
domestic scholarly discourse on education. This book first investigates the
national contexts and development of education in the BRICS countries, arguing
that this grouping represents a valuable but yet overlooked field for illuminating
South African education issues with international perspectives. The book consists
of chapters arguing for and illustrating this thesis from a variety of angles.
Common to all chapters is that authors used the comparative method in education,
that is comparing the national education system, in their education societal
context interrelationships, of the BRICS countries. The chapters focus on a number
of critical issues in South African education, including the language of learning
and teaching issue, the alignment of the world of education with the world of
work, early childhood education, and the development of world-class universities.
Regarding the last, for example, China has been the terrain of the most intensive
national projects of establishing world-class universities, with Project 985,
Project 211, and the “Double First Class University” project. The chapters
demonstrate what South Africa, in approaching her education issues, can learn from
the experience of the BRICS countries.
Freedom of the Press 2006 Freedom House (U.S.) 2006 Freedom House's annual press
freedom survey has tracked trends in media freedom worldwide since 1980. Covering
194 countries and territories, Freedom of the Press 2006 provides comparative
rankings and examines the legal environment for the media, political pressures
that influence reporting, and economic factors that affect access to information.
The survey is the most authoritative assessment of media freedom around the world.
Its findings are widely utilized by policymakers, scholars, press freedom
advocates, journalists, and international institutions.
The Politics of Climate Change and Uncertainty in India Lyla Mehta 2021-12-23 This
book brings together diverse perspectives concerning uncertainty and climate
change in India. Uncertainty is a key factor shaping climate and environmental
policy at international, national and local levels. Climate change and events such
as cyclones, floods, droughts and changing rainfall patterns create uncertainties
that planners, resource managers and local populations are regularly confronted
with. In this context, uncertainty has emerged as a "wicked problem" for
scientists and policymakers, resulting in highly debated and disputed decisionmaking. The book focuses on India, one of the most climatically vulnerable
countries in the world, where there are stark socio-economic inequalities in
addition to diverse geographic and climatic settings. Based on empirical research,
it covers case studies from coastal Mumbai to dryland Kutch and the Sundarbans
delta in West Bengal. These localities offer ecological contrasts, rural–urban
diversity, varied exposure to different climate events, and diverse state and
official responses. The book unpacks the diverse discourses, practices and
politics of uncertainty and demonstrates profound differences through which the
"above", "middle" and "below" understand and experience climate change and
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uncertainty. It also makes a case for bringing together diverse knowledges and
approaches to understand and embrace climate-related uncertainties in order to
facilitate transformative change. Appealing to a broad professional and student
audience, the book draws on wide-ranging theoretical and conceptual approaches
from climate science, historical analysis, science, technology and society
studies, development studies and environmental studies. By looking at the
intersection between local and diverse understandings of climate change and
uncertainty with politics, culture, history and ecology, the book argues for
plural and socially just ways to tackle climate change in India and beyond.
The Golden House Salman Rushdie 2017-09-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER • A modern
American epic set against the panorama of contemporary politics and culture—a
hurtling, page-turning mystery that is equal parts The Great Gatsby and The
Bonfire of the Vanities ONE OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR: NPR, PBS, Harper’s
Bazaar, Esquire, Financial Times, The Times of India On the day of Barack Obama’s
inauguration, an enigmatic billionaire from foreign shores takes up residence in
the architectural jewel of “the Gardens,” a cloistered community in New York’s
Greenwich Village. The neighborhood is a bubble within a bubble, and the residents
are immediately intrigued by the eccentric newcomer and his family. Along with his
improbable name, untraceable accent, and unmistakable whiff of danger, Nero Golden
has brought along his three adult sons: agoraphobic, alcoholic Petya, a brilliant
recluse with a tortured mind; Apu, the flamboyant artist, sexually and spiritually
omnivorous, famous on twenty blocks; and D, at twenty-two the baby of the family,
harboring an explosive secret even from himself. There is no mother, no wife; at
least not until Vasilisa, a sleek Russian expat, snags the septuagenarian Nero,
becoming the queen to his king—a queen in want of an heir. Our guide to the
Goldens’ world is their neighbor René, an ambitious young filmmaker. Researching a
movie about the Goldens, he ingratiates himself into their household. Seduced by
their mystique, he is inevitably implicated in their quarrels, their infidelities,
and, indeed, their crimes. Meanwhile, like a bad joke, a certain comic-book
villain embarks upon a crass presidential run that turns New York upside-down. Set
against the strange and exuberant backdrop of current American culture and
politics, The Golden House also marks Salman Rushdie’s triumphant and exciting
return to realism. The result is a modern epic of love and terrorism, loss and
reinvention—a powerful, timely story told with the daring and panache that make
Salman Rushdie a force of light in our dark new age.
The Men Who Lost America Andrew Jackson O'Shaughnessy 2013-06-11 Questioning
popular belief, a historian and re-examines what exactly led to the British
Empire’s loss of the American Revolution. The loss of America was an unexpected
defeat for the powerful British Empire. Common wisdom has held that incompetent
military commanders and political leaders in Britain must have been to blame, but
were they? This intriguing book makes a different argument. Weaving together the
personal stories of ten prominent men who directed the British dimension of the
war, historian Andrew O’Shaughnessy dispels the incompetence myth and uncovers the
real reasons that rebellious colonials were able to achieve their surprising
victory. In interlinked biographical chapters, the author follows the course of
the war from the perspectives of King George III, Prime Minister Lord North,
military leaders including General Burgoyne, the Earl of Sandwich, and others who,
for the most part, led ably and even brilliantly. Victories were frequent, and in
fact the British conquered every American city at some stage of the Revolutionary
War. Yet roiling political complexities at home, combined with the fervency of the
fighting Americans, proved fatal to the British war effort. The book concludes
sona-gazz-phd-entrance-test-papers-management

with a penetrating assessment of the years after Yorktown, when the British
achieved victories against the French and Spanish, thereby keeping intact what
remained of the British Empire. “A remarkable book about an important but
curiously underappreciated subject: the British side of the American Revolution.
With meticulous scholarship and an eloquent writing style, O'Shaughnessy gives us
a fresh and compelling view of a critical aspect of the struggle that changed the
world.”—Jon Meacham, author of Thomas Jefferson: The Art of Power
The Complete Book of Colleges, 2017 Edition Princeton Review 2016-07 Includes
detailed information on admissions, cost, financial aid, required and recommended
admissions criteria, comprehensive cost breakdowns and types of financial aid for
1,573 colleges and universities.
Do Not Say We Have Nothing: A Novel Madeleine Thien 2016-10-11 Winner of the
Scotiabank Giller Prize and the Governor General's Literary Award // Finalist for
the Man Booker Prize and the Baileys Women's Prize for Fiction "A powerfully
expansive novel…Thien writes with the mastery of a conductor." —New York Times
Book Review “In a single year, my father left us twice. The first time, to end his
marriage, and the second, when he took his own life. I was ten years old.” Master
storyteller Madeleine Thien takes us inside an extended family in China, showing
us the lives of two successive generations—those who lived through Mao’s Cultural
Revolution and their children, who became the students protesting in Tiananmen
Square. At the center of this epic story are two young women, Marie and Ai-Ming.
Through their relationship Marie strives to piece together the tale of her
fractured family in present-day Vancouver, seeking answers in the fragile layers
of their collective story. Her quest will unveil how Kai, her enigmatic father, a
talented pianist, and Ai-Ming’s father, the shy and brilliant composer, Sparrow,
along with the violin prodigy Zhuli were forced to reimagine their artistic and
private selves during China’s political campaigns and how their fates reverberate
through the years with lasting consequences. With maturity and sophistication,
humor and beauty, Thien has crafted a novel that is at once intimate and grandly
political, rooted in the details of life inside China yet transcendent in its
universality.
The Power of Moments Chip Heath 2017-10-03 The New York Times bestselling authors
of Switch and Made to Stick explore why certain brief experiences can jolt us and
elevate us and change us—and how we can learn to create such extraordinary moments
in our life and work. While human lives are endlessly variable, our most memorable
positive moments are dominated by four elements: elevation, insight, pride, and
connection. If we embrace these elements, we can conjure more moments that matter.
What if a teacher could design a lesson that he knew his students would remember
twenty years later? What if a manager knew how to create an experience that would
delight customers? What if you had a better sense of how to create memories that
matter for your children? This book delves into some fascinating mysteries of
experience: Why we tend to remember the best or worst moment of an experience, as
well as the last moment, and forget the rest. Why “we feel most comfortable when
things are certain, but we feel most alive when they’re not.” And why our most
cherished memories are clustered into a brief period during our youth. Readers
discover how brief experiences can change lives, such as the experiment in which
two strangers meet in a room, and forty-five minutes later, they leave as best
friends. (What happens in that time?) Or the tale of the world’s youngest female
billionaire, who credits her resilience to something her father asked the family
at the dinner table. (What was that simple question?) Many of the defining moments
in our lives are the result of accident or luck—but why would we leave our most
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meaningful, memorable moments to chance when we can create them? The Power of
Moments shows us how to be the author of richer experiences.
Cleaning Human Waste Shikha Silliman Bhattacharjee 2014 "This 96-page report
documents the coercive nature of manual scavenging. Across India, castes that work
as "manual scavengers" collect human excrement on a daily basis, and carry it away
in cane baskets for disposal. Women from this caste usually clean dry toilets in
homes, while men do the more physically demanding cleaning of sewers and septic
tanks. The report describes the barriers people face in leaving manual scavenging,
including threats of violence and eviction from local residents but also threats,
harassment, and unlawful withholding of wages by local officials."--Publisher's
website.
The Vitamin A Story B. Koletzko 2012-09-04 This book shows how vitamin A
deficiency – before the vitamin was known to scientists – affected millions of
people throughout history. It is a story of sailors and soldiers, penniless
mothers, orphaned infants, and young children left susceptible to blindness and
fatal infections. We also glimpse the fortunate ones who, with ample vitamin Arich food, escaped this elusive stalker. Why were people going blind and dying? To
unravel this puzzle, scientists around the world competed over the course of a
century. Their persistent efforts led to the identification of vitamin A and its
essential role in health. As a primary focus of today’s international public
health efforts, vitamin A has saved hundreds of thousands of lives. But, we
discover, they could save many more were it not for obstacles erected by political
and ideological zealots who lack a historical perspective of the problem. Although
exhaustively researched and documented, this book is written for intellectually
curious lay readers as well as for specialists. Public health professionals,
nutritionists, and historians of science and medicine have much to learn from this
book about the cultural and scientific origins of their disciplines. Likewise,
readers interested in military and cultural history will learn about the
interaction of health, society, science, and politics. The author’s presentation
of vitamin A deficiency is likely to become a classic case study of health
disparities in the past as well as the present.
The Web as History Niels Brügger 2017-03-06 The World Wide Web has now been in use
for more than 20 years. From early browsers to today’s principal source of
information, entertainment and much else, the Web is an integral part of our daily
lives, to the extent that some people believe ‘if it’s not online, it doesn’t
exist.’ While this statement is not entirely true, it is becoming increasingly
accurate, and reflects the Web’s role as an indispensable treasure trove. It is
curious, therefore, that historians and social scientists have thus far made
little use of the Web to investigate historical patterns of culture and society,
despite making good use of letters, novels, newspapers, radio and television
programmes, and other pre-digital artefacts.This volume argues that now is the
time to ask what we have learnt from the Web so far. The 12 chapters explore this
topic from a number of interdisciplinary angles – through histories of national
web spaces and case studies of different government and media domains – as well as
an introduction that provides an overview of this exciting new area of research.
The Watch Joydeep Roy-Bhattacharya 2012-06-05 In this powerful novel set in
contemporary Kandahar, an Afghan woman approaches an American military base to
demand the return of her brother's body. At a stark outpost in the Kandahar
mountain range, a team of American soldiers watches a young Afghan woman approach.
She has come to beg for the return of her brother's body. The camp's tense,
claustrophobic atmosphere comes to a boil as the men argue about what to do next.
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Taking its cue from the Antigone myth, this significant, eloquent novel re-creates
the chaos, intensity, and immediacy of war, and conveys the inevitable
repercussions felt by the soldiers and their families--especially one sister.
Corcoran Gallery of Art Corcoran Gallery of Art 2011 This authoritative catalogue
of the Corcoran Gallery of Art's renowned collection of pre-1945 American
paintings will greatly enhance scholarly and public understanding of one of the
finest and most important collections of historic American art in the world.
Composed of more than 600 objects dating from 1740 to 1945.
Crisis Management By Apology Keith Michael Hearit 2006-04-21 This volume examines
the role of apologia and apology in response to public attack. Author Keith
Michael Hearit provides an introduction to these common components of public life,
and considers a diverse list of subjects, from public figures and individuals to
corporations and institutions. He explores the motivations and rationales behind
apologies, and considers the ethics and legal liabilities of these actions. Hearit
provides case studies throughout the volume, with many familiar examples from
recent events in the United States, as well as an international apology-making
case from Japan. The broad-perspective approach of this volume makes the content
relevant and appealing to practitioners and scholars in public relations, business
communications, and management. It is a valuable text for courses that take a
discursive approach to public relations, and it also appeals to readers in
business management, examining apology as a response strategy to corporate crises.
Principles of Frontal Lobe Function Donald T. Stuss 2002-06-27 This volume
provides a comprehensive review of historical and current research on the function
of the frontal lobes and frontal systems of the brain. The content spans frontal
lobe functions from birth to old age, from biochemistry and anatomy to
rehabilitation, and from normal to disrupted function. The book is intended to be
a standard reference work on the frontal lobes for researchers, clinicians, and
students in the field of neurology, neuroscience, psychiatry, psychology, and
health care.
Sustainable Waste Management: Policies and Case Studies Sadhan Kumar Ghosh
2019-06-21 The book presents high-quality research papers from the Seventh
International Conference on Solid Waste Management (IconSWM 2017), held at
Professor Jayashankar Telangana State Agricultural University, Hyderabad on
December 15–17, 2017. The conference, an official side event of the high-level
Intergovernmental Eighth Regional 3R Forum in Asia and the Pacific, aimed to
generate scientific inputs into the policy consultation of the Forum co-organized
by the UNCRD/UNDESA, MoEFCC India, MOUD India and MOEJ, Japan. Presenting research
on solid waste management from more than 30 countries, the book is divided into
three volumes and addresses various issues related to innovation and
implementation in sustainable waste management, segregation, collection,
transportation of waste, treatment technology, policy and strategies, energy
recovery, life cycle analysis, climate change, research and business
opportunities.
Freedom of the Press 2007 Freedom House (U.S.) 2008 This annual press freedom
survey, now covering 195 countries and territories, has tracked trends in media
freedom worldwide sine 1980. It provides comparative rankings and examines the
legal environment for the media, political pressures that influence reporting, and
economic factors that affect access to information.
The Wine Bible Karen MacNeil 2015-10-13 Announcing the completely revised and
updated edition of The Wine Bible, the perennial bestselling wine book praised as
“The most informative and entertaining book I’ve ever seen on the subject” (Danny
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Meyer), “A guide that has all the answers” (Bobby Flay), “Astounding” (Thomas
Keller), and “A magnificent masterpiece of wine writing” (Kevin Zraly). Like a
lively course from an expert teacher, The Wine Bible grounds the reader deeply in
the fundamentals while layering on informative asides, tips, amusing anecdotes,
definitions, glossaries, photos (all new for this edition), maps, labels, and
recommended bottles. Karen MacNeil’s information comes directly through primary
research; for this second edition she has tasted more than 10,000 wines and
visited dozens of wine regions around the world. New to the book are wines of
China, Japan, Mexico, and Slovenia. And through it all the reader becomes ever
more informed—and, because of the author’s unique voice, always entertained: “In
great years Pétrus is ravishing, elegant, and rich—Ingrid Bergman in red satin.”
Or, describing a Riesling: “A laser beam. A sheet of ice. A great crackling bolt
of lightning.”
Goya Janis A. Tomlinson 2002-03-11 Francisco Goya y Lucientes (1746-1828) created
magnificent paintings, tapestry designs, prints, and drawings over the course of
his long and productive career. Women frequently appeared as the subjects of
Goya's works, from his brilliantly painted cartoons for the Royal Tapestry Factory
to his stunning portraits of some of the most powerful women in Madrid. This
groundbreaking book is the first to examine the representations of women within
Goya's multifaceted art, and in so doing, it sheds new light on the evolution of
his artistic creativity as well as on the roles assumed by women in late
eighteenth- and early nineteenth-century Spain. Many of Goya's most famous works
are featured and explicated in this beautifully designed and produced book. The
artist's famous tapestry cartoons are included, along with the tapestries woven
after them for the royal palaces of the Prado and the Escorial. Goya's infamous
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Naked Maja and Clothed Maja are also highlighted, with a discussion on whether
these works were painted at the same time and how they might have originally hung
in relation to one another. Focus is also placed on Goya's more experimental
prints and drawings, in which the artist depicted women alternatively as targets
of satire, of sympathy, or of admiration. Essays by eminent authorities provide a
historical and cultural context for Goya's work, including a discussion on the
significance of fashion and dress during the period. The resultant volume is
surely to be treasured by all who admire Goya's art and by those who are
interested in women's issues of his time.
The Namesake Jhumpa Lahiri 2007-03 Gogol is named after his father's favourite
author. But growing up in an Indian family in suburban America, the boy starts to
hate his name and itches to cast it off, along with the inherited values it
represents. Gogol sets off on his own path only to discover that the search for
identity depends on much more than a name.
The Illustrated London News 1852
William Barton Rogers and the Idea of MIT A. J. Angulo 2009-01-26 Exploring the
intersection of Rogers' educational philosophy and the rise of technical
institutes in America, this biography offers a long-overdue account of the man
behind MIT.
Scientific Basis for Ayurvedic Therapies Lakshmi C. Mishra 2003-09-29 Arguably the
oldest form of health care, Ayurveda is often referred to as the "Mother of All
Healing." Although there has been considerable scientific research done in this
area during the last 50 years, the results of that research have not been
adequately disseminated. Meeting the need for an authoritative, evidence-based
reference, Scientific Ba
Aleuts Roza G. Lyapunova 2017-08-15 Translation from Russian
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